No. W-11011 /07/ 2012-WQ
Government of India
Ministry of Drinking Water and Sanitation
8" Floor, Paryavaran Bhawan,
CGO Complex, Lodi Road,
New Delhi - 110 003
Dated: 1+ August, 2012
To

Principal Secretaries/ Secretaries
in-charge of Rural Water Supply in all States

Subject: Submission of proposal for release of funds for water quality affected habitations
in the year 2012-13

Sir,

Please refer to D.O. letter of even number dated July 17, 2012 from Joint Secretary,
Ministry of Drinking Water and Sanitation to you. In the letter it had been requested that
for the purpose of release of earmarked funds for water quality affected habitations for the
year 2012-13, the States are to send proposals in the formats at Annexure II, IV, V and VI
of the guidelines, which were sent to you with the above D.O. letter.

2. This letter is a reminder to States to ensure submission of the proposals latest by
20.8.2012. In the absence of proposals from the States, it shall not be possible for the
Government of India to release the earmarked funds to the States.

3. Urgent action in this matter is therefore requested.
Yours faithfully,
[Sujoy Mojumdar]
Director
Copy to:

1. Engineers-in-Chief/ Chief Engineer in charge of RWS in the States
2. Area Officer, MDWS
\/3.’ Technical Director(NIC) for uploading this letter on the website



